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September 2018 
 

Hello choir families, and welcome to another year 
of joyful music! We’ll be working on many units 
throughout the year, including rhythm with 
instruments, note reading through games, and of 
course, songs to celebrate all the seasons of the 
church year.   
 
We will also be performing a children’s musical 
for the advent/Christmas season and I will have 
all the dates and info for that within the next 
month. 
 
The choir newsletters will be online again this 
year, and should be easier to locate on the church 
website. But I will always have them here for you 
outside the choir room, so you can pick one up 
here.  New newsletters come out after each 
performance so you always have up to date info 
for your calendars. 
 
Here are your dates for September: 
 September 13- Choir begins with a casual 

open house rehearsal 



 September 20- Robe fittings during choir 
 September 30- we sing in church at the 10:30 

service.  Please be here at 9:45 to get robes 
on, warm up, and line up. 


